From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 11:42 AM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 7:13 PM

To: registrar

Subject:Ltter of Commen -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Michelle McNeely

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please consider the hardships this will cause many people. Hydro is already expensive enough! My family pays
anywhere from $300-5600 a month, which at time is more then my mortgage payment. People already have to choose
between paying hydro or buying groceries. This increase is only going to send people farther into debt. | sincerely hope
you vote against this increase.

-- Attachment --





